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January 2018 

Mark Your Calendar 

 

 

 
January 11th 

2nd Quarter Awards Assembly 

8:20-9:00 3rd - 5th grade  

9:10-9:50 Kinder - 2nd grade 

(Enter through MPR) 

 

January 12th 

Preschool Child Find 

9:00-1:00 @ District Office 

(by appointment only) 

& 

Popcorn Friday 

 

January 15th 

No School-MLK Holiday 

 

January 17th 

Character Hand Prints 

(70 Character Tickets) 

 

January 18th 

Play with the Principal 

(30 Character tickets) 

 

January 23rd 

District Spelling Bee 

 

January 25th 

Character Counts Assembly 

@ 8:20 am 

(Enter through MPR) 

 

January 26th 

Popcorn Friday 

 

February 6th 

Multicultural Night                         

6:00 pm-7:30 pm 

 

February 9th 

Progress Reports Go Home 

& 

Popcorn Friday 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

A Message From  
Your Principal 

 

 
Dear Saddleback Families, 
  
Happy New Year and welcome back to school!  We are 
excited about getting 2018 off to a great start here at    
Saddleback Elementary.  Our 2

nd
 quarter Award Assembly 

is scheduled on Thursday, January 11, 2018 at 8:20 am 
for grades 3-5 and 9:10 am for grades K-2.  Please look 
for invitations that will be sent home soon by your child’s 
classroom teacher.  We are very proud of the academic 
progress all of our students have made. Keep up the great 
work!! 
  
 
In last month’s newsletter I informed parents of some of 
the most recent changes we’ve made to improve our 
school wide attendance. Parents please remember that it 
is very important that your children arrive on time each 
morning to school. As previously mentioned, parents will 
now be required to sign students in when they arrive af-
ter 8:10 am.   The practice of parents signing students in 
will help us get students to class faster instead of lines 
forming in the front office for students to sign themselves 
into school. Thank you so much for your cooperation in 
our effort to improve our school’s attendance. 
  
 
Thanks also for your continued support in your child’s   
education!  Again, we are very proud of each student’s 
progress thus far in the 2017-18 school year.  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Williams, Principal 

  

Saddleback Elementary 
School 

 

520-568-6110 (office)   
520-568-6119 (fax) 

Attendance ext. 2401 
Secretary ext. 2406 

Nurse ext. 2403 
Principal ext. 2405 

TOSA ext. 2404 
 

Be sure to check out the school 

and district websites frequently: 
 

http://ses.maricopausd.org/ 

http://www.maricopausd.org/ 

 

 

 


